
 

 
 

 

 

 
Announcing the theme for the 15th annual Dance Central Recital…Fabulous, Fierce, Fifteen! Each dance will represent 
a metaphor, simile, alliteration or other literary device.  
 
Dance Central's 15th annual recital will be held on Thursday, June 7; Friday, June 8; and Saturday, June 9 at a CFISD 
auditorium. Each student is invited to participate.    
 
Participation in the recital is not mandatory.  The recital is a wonderful opportunity for students to showcase what they 
have learned during the year, and provides a wonderful non-threatening performance opportunity.  If you have any 
questions about the recital or would like to volunteer your time to help to make this recital a success, please let us 
know. 
 
Recital packets will go home soon with your dancer – they will have all the information you need to know. Watch for 
this important packet to come home soon.  
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Our Mission 

The mission of Dance Central, 
LLC is to educate, inspire, and 
motivate students of all ages 

and levels by providing quality 
technical instruction. In 

addition, Dance Central seeks 
to develop self-esteem, 

responsibilty, self-discipline, 
goal setting and achievement. 

 

 

 

 
 
Happy New Year! We are excited to start our recital dances. Please make 
sure your dancer attends class each week so that he/she doesn’t miss 
important choreography or rehearsal time.  

*The studio will be closed Monday, January 19 for the Martin Luther King 
holiday.  
 
Costume Info/Reminder – When costumes arrive, we will schedule a dress 
rehearsal / costume fitting for each dancer’s class. A parent is required to 
attend this class. Parents will receive more information about this soon. 
 
**Recital packets will go home with your dancer soon, and will have dress 
rehearsal info, times, locations, etc.** 

**The remainder of the costume payment will be due by 1/19/18.** 
 
Watch Your Email — Statements are currently being emailed to the email 
address we have on file. January tuition is now due. 
 

                           
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 News to Share… 

All About the 2018 Dance Central Recital  


